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New Paths in Comparative law 

 

Call for papers: Workshop for young comparative law scholars 

 

The Italian Society for Research in Comparative Law – SIRD is pleased to 

invite the submission of papers from young comparative scholars for the 

Workshop to be held on the 5th of April 2017, at the State University of 

Milan. 

The purpose of the Workshop is to highlight and promote the scholarship 

of younger comparatists. 

 

Format of the Workshop and Eligibility 

Submissions on any subject in comparative constitutional, public or private 

law are welcome.  

Proposals can be submitted either in Italian or English by scholars residing 

in Italy or in another European country.  

The selected paper will be presented and discussed at the Workshop by a 

discussant. 

Only individuals who have worked as lecturers, fellows, post-docs, 

research associates for no more than 10 years since their Phd are eligible. 

Graduate students enrolled in the last year of  Phd programs are also 

eligible.  

SIRD will select a maximum of 8 papers for this workshop. SIRD may 

decide to increase the number of selected papers to extend participation to 
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the workshop if the number of deserving applications is higher than 8. In 

this case the workshop will run in parallel sessions. 

Submission instructions and deadline 

To submit a paper, please email to the following address: 

 

<cfp.milano2017@gmail.com>  

 

the proposal with an attachment in Microsoft Word or PDF containing the 

Author’s name; the e-mail address; the title of the abstract; an abstract of 

no more than 500 words.  

The deadline to submit a proposal is the 17th of February2017 

By the 5th of March 2017 SIRD will communicate whether the paper is 

accepted. Papers that have been already published will not be accepted. 

The final version of the paper is to be delivered at the above mentioned 

email address by 15 March 2017. The maximum length of the paper is 

15.000 words (footnotes included).  
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